Bell’s News Letter

October November  December 2019

To our supporting Churches and Dear Friends: Greetings in Jesus name.

Again it is a blessing to report to you our co labors in the spreading of thi.

wonderful news that Jesus saves. The Lord has been so good to all of us as we by day
what a

each other's roots, whereby they are jointly nourished and beco

other."Christians should remember that our spiritual growt

regular bible study and prayer, but also from using the t

to encourage and equip others. \l“
A professional diver said he had in his housetwhat would probably strike a visitor as a very

strange chimney ornament—the shells of an oyster holding fast a piece of printed paper. The

and unexpectedly, so impressed h{
mercy in Christ no longer, since it

scovered I have liver cancer.

: ion therapy we have undergone, and by God’s grace that it will kill
e will try to keep you informed in the future.

0 will be the most fruitful year ever for God’s glory.

7. IJknow we are older and sickly but to continue spreading his truth we desire and intend
0 do. The Lord willing!

Merry Christmas
Brother Russ & Mamie Bell

Romans 1:16 cell phone 252-213-9767  252-767-1433

Pastors feel free to call if you desire to do so.



